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Family Easter Egg Bingo 
 

Wednesday, 27th March 2024 
 

 
 

  Two Sessions: 
  3:45pm – 4:45pm 
  5:00pm – 6:00pm 

 
 
 
 

Entry: £3.00 Per Person 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to announce that we will be hosting a Family Easter Egg Bingo on 
Wednesday, 27th March 2024.  Due to popular demand, we are offering two sessions: 
 

 3:45pm to 4:45pm 
 5:00pm to 6:00pm 

 
To help with prizes for the Bingo, we will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday, 
22nd March for a donation of an Easter Egg or an Easter themed item. 
 
You can book for the Bingo via our School Gateway App.  Please select which session you 
would like to attend and how many tickets you wish to purchase.  Tickets are £3.00 per 
person.  Spaces are limited! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Mrs R Cahill 
Assistant Head 
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